oWn Syndro,,,

Eastern Ohio & Western Pennsylvania

Dear Physician 8 Hea|th Care Providers,
The Down Sr\nclrome Association oFthe Va”ey (DSAV) has provic‘ec‘ support to new

arents OFC iHren with Down syndrome since 2007. Our outreaclw has primari|y
Eocused on kospita|s, hea|thcare proviclers ancl social services. DSAY recognizes that
physicians must Increasing|y deliver the news about the likelihood of a Down
sync[rome diagnosis.

As part oFour Medica| Outreach Program, DSAV continues to estalolisk a
co”itlaorative re|ationship with local physicians % healthcare providers by OFFering
reliable information and support to new and expectant parents ]earning apout a
diagnosis oF Down sync{rome. DSAV is provicling com Iimenta , medica”y reviewed,
accurate, and up-to-date materia|s From the NationaTCenter Ec/)r Prenatal ancJ
Postnatal Down Syndrome Resources. We are also inc[uding our contact information
or those parents who wish to speal( with another parent or representative of our
organization for more support.

Please contact us with any questions. We are a[so availab]e to OFFGF presentations.

Thank you,

Lo

Ken Jones, M.D.
DSAV Healthcare Qutreach Committee Member

045 Boardman—CanFieH Rd Suite 12 Boardman OH 44512 «330-726-DSAV www.dsav.org ® imco@dsav.org



